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November 3, 2003 (Agenda) 
 

Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

LAFCO 05-13 – San Marcos Gardens Annexation to the Goleta Sanitary District 
 

Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Commission receive and file this report. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Santa Barbara City Council initiated the San Marcos Gardens Annexation to the Goleta 
Sanitary District on March 8, 2005.  The Commission approved the proposal on September 1 and 
directed the Executive Officer to conduct a hearing to receive any written protests against the 
Annexation.  A properly noticed hearing was held on October 6.  No protests were received. 
 
The Cortese-Knox-Hertzberg Act directs that annexations be ordered without election if written 
protests are filed by less than 50% of the landowners and fewer than 50% of the registered 
voters.  As Executive Officer executed an determination and order to that effect on October 7. 
 
We are waiting to receive an approved map and legal description to record and thereby complete 
the San Marcos Gardens Annexation.  
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
 

Commissioners: Tim Campbell, Chair  Joe Centeno  Dick DeWees  John Fox  Bob Orach  Susan Rose    Bernice 
Stableford   

  Jack Hawxhurst   Brooks Firestone   Penny Leich  Cathy Schlottmann   Executive Officer:  Bob Braitman 
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